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16th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 4,5,6 Choir 

 

 

Miss Taylor will be running a school choir during Wednesday lunchtimes from 12.30pm to 1pm. 

The club is open to all pupils in Year 4, 5 and 6 and starts from Wednesday 21st September. If 

your child is interested in participating please can they go to Class 4 (Miss Taylor’s classroom) 

on Wednesday 21st September to register their interest.  

 

It is a very exciting year to be part of the choir as we will be performing at the Young Voices 

concert at Sheffield Arena on January 4th.  This is a large concert where a number of schools 

perform in front of a huge audience alongside a professional singer. There will be an opportunity 

for tickets to be bought to watch the concert.  More information about this will follow. 

 

   

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Russell 

Headteacher 
 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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